Crescent City Jazz Band 

They have now decided to take a break over the Christmas/New Year period as follows:-

Last Tuesday 12/12/23

Restarting Tuesday 9/12/24

They have also taken on A gig at Clandeboye Golf  Club, on Sunday 17/12/23 2.00 to 4.00pm, Free, No Booking needed. Go early to get a good seat.

** Merry Christmas & Best Wishes for 2024 **
Mark Hewitt & Caroline Brown 
markhewitt2nd@gmail.com & caroline.jazz5@yahoo.co.uk 
